
 

 

 

 
 

Dear Students, 

 

Just when you thought it was safe to come back to the middle school… 
 

When school opens in September 2017, you will be part of a team of approximately 115 students sharing 

the following core educators: 

 

 Ms. Shives~ Math 

 Mrs. Beattie ~ Integrated Math Lab 

 Mr. Beckett ~ Social Studies 

 Mrs. Benson ~ Guidance Counselor 

 Mrs. Vilardi~ ICS 

 

 

 Mr. Saroka ~ Science  

 Mr. Balog~ Language Arts 

 Mrs. Reynolds ~ Integrated 

Language Arts Lab 

 

In order to be prepared and to make your 8th grade year successful, you will need the following items: 

 

LANGUAGE ARTS 
1)  One 1-inch 3-ring binder 

2)  Five tabbed dividers 

3)  One Marble Composition 

Notebook 

4)  Independent Novel 

 

MATH 
1)  One 1-inch three ring binder 

2)  TI 34II calculator  

3)  Pencils  

4)  One Marble Composition 

Notebook 

5) TI83 calculator (advanced 

only) 

 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION 
1) Elastic waist shorts 

2) Sweats 

3) T-shirt 

4) Sneakers 

5) Stick/Roll-On Deodorant (No 

sprays!) 

6) NO JEWELRY EVER 

7) NO PAJAMA PANTS 

 

SCIENCE 
1) Pocket folder 

2) Highlighters 

 

 

SOCIAL STUDIES 
1) Spiral or loose leaf binder 

WITH attached folders for 

handouts 

2) Multi-Colored Highlighters 

 
INTEGRATED  

LANGUAGE ARTS LAB 

1) One 1/2 inch- three ring 

binder with loose leaf 

paper 

 

We have already made plans for many fine learning experiences and we look forward to having you 

join us for a productive school year!  We look forward to seeing you in September as a member of THE 

SHARKS! 


